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others, but nothing can prepare him for their eventual meeting.
Rereading Conrad Daniel R. Schwarz 2001 Leading Conradian scholar Daniel R.
Schwarz assembles his work from over the past two decades into one crucial volume,
providing a significant reexamination of a seminal figure who continues to be a
major focus in the twenty-first century. Schwarz touches on virtually all of
Joseph Conrad's work including his masterworks and the later, relatively neglected
fiction. In his introduction and in the persuasive and insightful essays that
follow, Schwarz explores how the study of Conrad has changed and why Conrad is
such a focus of interest in terms of gender, postcolonial, and cultural studies.
He also demonstrates how Conrad helps define the modernist cultural tradition.
Exploring such essential works as Heart of Darkness, Lord Jim, Nostromo, and "The
Secret Sharer," Schwarz addresses issues raised by recent theory, discussing the
ways in which contemporary readers, including, of course, himself, have come to
read Conrad differently. He does so without abandoning crucial Conradian themes
such as the disjunction between interior and articulated motives and the
discrepancies between dimly acknowledged needs, obsessions, and compulsions and
actual behavior. Schwarz also touches on the extent to which Conrad's conservative
desires for a few simple moral and political ideas were often at odds with his
profound skepticism. A powerful close reader of Conrad's complex texts, Schwarz
stresses how from their opening paragraphs Conrad's works establish a grammar of
psychological, political, and moral cause and effect. Rereading Conrad sheds new
light on an author who has spoken to readers for over a century. Schwarz's essays
take account of recent developments in theory and cultural studies, including
postcolonial, feminist, gay, and ecological perspectives, and show how reading
Conrad has changed in the face of the theoretical explosion that has occurred over
the past two decades. Because for over three decades Schwarz has been an important
figure in defining how we read Conrad and in studying modernism, including how we
respond to the relationship between modern literature and modern art, scholars,
teachers, and students will take great pleasure in this new collection of his
work.
Heart Of Darkness (Annotated Classic Edition) Joseph Conrad 2020-04-02 Heart of
Darkness centers around Marlow, an introspective sailor, and his journey up the
Congo River to meet Kurtz, reputed to be an idealistic man of great abilities.
Marlow takes a job as a riverboat captain with the Company, a Belgian concern
organized to trade in the Congo. As he travels to Africa and then up the Congo,
Marlow encounters widespread inefficiency and brutality in the Company's stations.
The native inhabitants of the region have been forced into the Company's service,
and they suffer terribly from overwork and ill treatment at the hands of the
Company's agents. The cruelty and squalor of imperial enterprise contrasts sharply

Heart of Darkness
The Historian's Heart of Darkness: Reading Conrad's Masterpiece as Social and
Cultural History Mark D. Larabee 2018-01-04 Fiction has tremendous power to
portray historical truth—and to communicate history to audiences who may not
otherwise attend to the subject. This book presents Joseph Conrad's Heart of
Darkness to students and general readers as an insightful guide to the history of
Europe and Africa in the late nineteenth and early twentieth centuries. • Presents
a fresh perspective on Conrad's novella Heart of Darkness by presenting this
fictional story as a crucial source of historical knowledge • Explains key
background information for better understanding Heart of Darkness, such as how
Conrad's life uniquely positioned him to chronicle social and cultural history;
the colonial partitioning of Africa and the founding of the Congo Free State; and
the ivory and rubber trades in the Congo and the atrocities ensuingfrom these
lucrative industries • Provides the texts of both Heart of Darkness and Conrad's
autobiographical "Congo Diary" along with more than 200 annotations that
illuminate the links between the story and its contexts as well as identify how
Conrad shaped historical facts for his fictional portrayal • Ideal for students
taking classes on modern world history, European history, African history, British
history, western civilization, European colonialism, exploration and empire, or
imperialism
Hopes and Impediments Chinua Achebe 2012-02-22 One of the most provocative and
original voices in contemporary literature, Chinua Achebe here considers the place
of literature and art in our society in a collection of essays spanning his best
writing and lectures from the last twenty-three years. For Achebe, overcoming goes
hand in hand with eradicating the destructive effects of racism and injustice in
Western society. He reveals the impediments that still stand in the way of open,
equal dialogue between Africans and Europeans, between blacks and whites, but also
instills us with hope that they will soon be overcome.
Under Western Eyes Joseph Conrad 2016-03-17 Adventure and Corruption in Russia
“The man who says that he has no illusions has at least that one.”- Joseph Conrad,
Under Western Eyes A four-part novel set in St. Petersburg, Russia, during the
reign of Tsar Nicholas III, in which Razumov, a young student preparing for a
career in the czarist bureaucracy, unwittingly becomes embroiled in the
assassination of a public official.
Heart of Darkness, Annotated Joseph Conrad 2019-05-06 The story of a journey into
darkness. Late nineteenth century Africa. Marlow is a riverboat captain sent into
the Congo hinterland to meet the charismatic Kurtz. On the journey he learns more
about Kurtz. He learns he that while he is respected by some, he is loathed by
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with the impassive and majestic jungle that surrounds the white man's settlements,
making them appear to be tiny islands amidst a vast darkness.
The Dawn Watch Maya Jasanoff 2017-11-07 “Enlightening, compassionate, superb”
—John Le Carré Winner of the 2018 Cundhill History Prize A New York Times Book
Review Notable Book of 2017 One of the New York Times 100 Notable Books of 2017 A
visionary exploration of the life and times of Joseph Conrad, his turbulent age of
globalization and our own, from one of the most exciting young historians writing
today Migration, terrorism, the tensions between global capitalism and
nationalism, and a communications revolution: these forces shaped Joseph Conrad’s
destiny at the dawn of the twentieth century. In this brilliant new interpretation
of one of the great voices in modern literature, Maya Jasanoff reveals Conrad as a
prophet of globalization. As an immigrant from Poland to England, and in travels
from Malaya to Congo to the Caribbean, Conrad navigated an interconnected world,
and captured it in a literary oeuvre of extraordinary depth. His life story
delivers a history of globalization from the inside out, and reflects powerfully
on the aspirations and challenges of the modern world. Joseph Conrad was born
Józef Teodor Konrad Korzeniowski in 1857, to Polish parents in the Russian Empire.
At sixteen he left the landlocked heart of Europe to become a sailor, and for the
next twenty years travelled the world’s oceans before settling permanently in
England as an author. He saw the surging, competitive "new imperialism" that
planted a flag in almost every populated part of the globe. He got a close look,
too, at the places “beyond the end of telegraph cables and mail-boat lines,” and
the hypocrisy of the west’s most cherished ideals. In a compelling blend of
history, biography, and travelogue, Maya Jasanoff follows Conrad’s routes and the
stories of his four greatest works—The Secret Agent, Lord Jim, Heart of Darkness,
and Nostromo. Genre-bending, intellectually thrilling, and deeply humane, The Dawn
Watch embarks on a spell-binding expedition into the dark heart of Conrad’s
world—and through it to our own.
Twelfth Night Study Guide William Shakespeare 2006-01-01 35 reproducible exercises
in each guide reinforce basic reading and comprehension skills as they teach
higher order critical thinking skills and literary appreciation. Teaching
suggestions, background notes, act-by-act summaries, and answer keys included.
The Tale Joseph Conrad 2014-06-03 On patrol in the North Sea, an English naval
commander’s ship finds evidence of enemy resupply, possibly by a neutral country.
Befogged, the ship motors carefully into a cove on a coast the crew knows well
where they encounter just such a neutral ship as the commander and his second have
been discussing. “The Tale,” by Joseph Conrad, is the author’s lament for the
death of nineteenth century values, such as honour, lost in the “moral
annihilation” brought about by the mechanization of war, and is the only story by
the author to be set during the First World War. HarperPerennial Classics brings
great works of literature to life in digital format, upholding the highest
standards in ebook production and celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for
more titles in the HarperPerennial Classics collection to build your digital
library.
Mistah Kurtz! a Prelude to Heart of Darkness James Reich 2016-03-01 In MISTAH
KURTZ! A PRELUDE TO HEART OF DARKNESS, James Reich discloses the contents of the
papers that Kurtz entrusts to Marlow and the end of Joseph Conrad's canonical
novella. Drawing on clues left in Conrad's account, the novel anticipates and
dovetails with the arrival of Marlow at Kurtz's ivory station in the Congo. Giving
voice to one of the most enigmatic characters in the literary canon, Reich
presents meticulous and controversial solutions to the origins, mystery and
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messianic deterioration of Mistah Kurtz: company man, elephant man, poet, feral
god. Appalling rivalries, murder, fragile loyalties, doubt and desire shroud the
pages of this book-part adventure, part desperate confession. Filtering the
strangeness of Apocalypse Now! and historical accounts of the ivory trade, this
irreverent, audacious endeavor lends meat and madness to the ghosts of the Congo,
names that which had been nameless, and renders this Season in Hell in crystalline
clarity.
The Secret Sharer Joseph Conrad 2018-01-01 "The Secret Sharer" takes place on a
sailing ship in the Gulf of Siam (now the Gulf of Thailand), at the start of a
voyage with cargo for Britain. The date is probably in the 1880s, when Conrad was
at sea himself. In common with many of Conrad's stories, it is narrated in the
first person. The narrator is the ship's young captain, whose name is never given.
He is unfamiliar with both his ship and his crew, having joined the ship only a
fortnight earlier, and unsure of his ability to exert his authority over the
officers and crew who have been together for some time. He makes the point several
times that he is the "stranger" on board.After being towed downriver (presumably
from Bangkok) by a steam tug, the ship is left at anchor near a group of small
barren islands a few miles off shore, waiting for wind to begin its voyage. An
incoming ship is anchored similarly a couple of miles away, awaiting a tug to go
upriver.That night, the captain, being restless, unusually takes the watch. As the
only man on deck in the small hours of the morning, he sees that a man has swum up
to the ship's side. The naked swimmer is hesitant to talk or come on board, but
seems pleased to discover he is speaking to the captain. Once on board, the man
introduces himself as Leggatt and he and the captain find a natural rapport,
almost as if Leggatt were the captain's other self, especially as the captain has
now fetched some of his own clothes for Leggatt to wear.Still on deck, Leggatt
explains that he was the First Mate of the other ship, but was placed under arrest
after being accused of murdering a crew member. The victim was a disobedient
bully. During a storm which nearly sank their ship on their voyage here, Leggatt
was physically wrestling with the man to make him to pull a rope when a freak wave
threw them both against a bulwark and the man was killed. Leggatt, a "stranger" on
the other ship just as the captain is on his, would certainly face the gallows on
landing. However, he escaped his locked cabin and swam between islands to reach
the narrator's ship.Though the captain could, and by all the rules should, arrest
Leggatt, he instead leads him to concealment in his cabin. The captain has no plan
yet, and hiding Leggatt seems impossibly difficult, given that his cabin is
regularly serviced by his steward, the problem of food, a captain's movements
being conspicuous to all, and the long voyage ahead. In the morning the captain of
Leggatt's ship arrives by boat to inquire if the escapee has been sighted. Our
captain, not a natural liar, manages to bluff through, but is left terrified as to
what his own officers make of his strained behavior....
Fictions at Work Mary M. Talbot 2014-09-19 In this book, Mary Talbot shows how
fiction works in the constitution and reproduction of social life. She discusses
both `high' and `low' fiction, combining discussion of social context with
language analysis. Examples are taken from children's tales, romance, horror and
science in her language analysis.
Heart of Darkness and Other Tales Joseph Conrad 2008-05-08 HEART OF DARKNESS * AN
OUTPOST OF PROGRESS * KARAIN * YOUTH The finest of all Conrad's tales, 'Heart of
Darkness' is set in an atmosphere of mystery and menace, and tells of Marlow's
perilous journey up the Congo River to relieve his employer's agent, the renowned
and formidable Mr Kurtz. What he sees on his journey, and his eventual encounter
2/6

Downloaded from grepper.com on September 27, 2022 by guest

with Kurtz, horrify and perplex him, and call into question the very bases of
civilization and human nature. Endlessly reinterpreted by critics and adapted for
film, radio, and television, the story shows Conrad at his most intense and
sophisticated. The other three tales in this volume depict corruption and
obsession, and question racial assumptions. Set in the exotic surroundings of
Africa, Malaysia. and the east, they variously appraise the glamour, folly, and
rapacity of imperial adventure. This revised edition uses the English first
edition texts and has a new chronology and bibliography. ABOUT THE SERIES: For
over 100 years Oxford World's Classics has made available the widest range of
literature from around the globe. Each affordable volume reflects Oxford's
commitment to scholarship, providing the most accurate text plus a wealth of other
valuable features, including expert introductions by leading authorities, helpful
notes to clarify the text, up-to-date bibliographies for further study, and much
more.
Extraction Ecologies and the Literature of the Long Exhaustion Elizabeth Carolyn
Miller 2021-10-12 How literature of the British imperial world contended with the
social and environmental consequences of industrial mining The 1830s to the 1930s
saw the rise of large-scale industrial mining in the British imperial world.
Elizabeth Carolyn Miller examines how literature of this era reckoned with a new
vision of civilization where humans are dependent on finite, nonrenewable stores
of earthly resources, and traces how the threatening horizon of resource
exhaustion worked its way into narrative form. Britain was the first nation to
transition to industry based on fossil fuels, which put its novelists and other
writers in the remarkable position of mediating the emergence of extraction-based
life. Miller looks at works like Hard Times, The Mill on the Floss, and Sons and
Lovers, showing how the provincial realist novel’s longstanding reliance on
marriage and inheritance plots transforms against the backdrop of exhaustion to
withhold the promise of reproductive futurity. She explores how adventure stories
like Treasure Island and Heart of Darkness reorient fictional space toward the
resource frontier. And she shows how utopian and fantasy works like “Sultana’s
Dream,” The Time Machine, and The Hobbit offer imaginative ways of envisioning
energy beyond extractivism. This illuminating book reveals how an era marked by
violent mineral resource rushes gave rise to literary forms and genres that extend
extractivism as a mode of environmental understanding.
The Shadow-Line Joseph Conrad 2010-07-20 And the time, too, goes on – till one
perceives ahead a shadow-line warning one that the region of early youth, too,
must be left behind.
Lord Jim Joseph Conrad 2019-06-09 Lord Jim is a novel by Joseph Conrad. Jim a
young British seaman becomes first mate on the Patna, a ship full of pilgrims
travelling to Mecca for the hajj. When the ship starts rapidly taking on water and
disaster seems imminent, Jim joins his captain and other crew members in
abandoning the ship and its passengers. A few days later, they are picked up by a
British ship. However, the Patna and its passengers are later also saved, and the
reprehensible actions of the crew are exposed. The other participants evade the
judicial court of inquiry, leaving Jim to the court alone. The court strips him of
his navigation command certificate for his dereliction of duty. Jim is angry with
himself, both for his moment of weakness, and for missing an opportunity to be a
'hero'. At the trial, he meets Charles Marlow, a sea captain, who in spite of his
initial misgivings over what he sees as Jim's moral unsoundness, comes to befriend
him, for he is "one of us". Marlow later finds Jim work as a ship chandler's
clerk. Jim tries to remain incognito, but whenever the opprobrium of the Patna
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incident catches up with him, he abandons his place and moves further east. Later,
Marlow's friend Stein suggests placing Jim as his factor in Patusan, a remote
inland settlement with a mixed Malay and Bugis population, where Jim's past can
remain hidden. While living on the island he acquires the title 'Tuan' ('Lord').
Here, Jim wins the respect of the people and becomes their leader by relieving
them from the predations of the bandit Sherif Ali and protecting them from the
corrupt local Malay chief, Rajah Tunku Allang. Jim wins the love of Jewel, a woman
of mixed race, and is "satisfied... nearly". The end comes a few years later, when
the town is attacked by the marauder "Gentleman" Brown. Although Brown and his
gang are driven off, Dain Waris, the son of the leader of the Bugis community, is
slain. Jim returns to Doramin, the Bugis leader, and willingly takes a fatal
bullet in the chest from him as retribution for the death of his son.
The Nigger of the Narcissus Joseph Conrad 1919
Conrad's Heart of Darkness Cedric Thomas Watts 2012 This book offers a detailed
discussion of Conrad's most brilliant and problematic work. Many significant
aspects of Heart of Darkness are examined, from plot and characterisation to
imagery and symbolism, and particular attention is paid to its ambiguity and
paradoxes. By relating the text to a variety of contexts, Cedric Watts explores
Conrad's central preoccupations as a writer and as a commentator on his age. The
first edition of this study appeared in 1977, and reviewers described it as
'criticism of the highest order' (Joseph Conrad Today) and 'an important book'
(Conradiana).
Heart of Darkness: A Racist Text? Christina König 2003-11-12 Seminar paper from
the year 2003 in the subject English Language and Literature Studies - Literature,
grade: 2 (B), University of Tubingen (English Philology), course: Proseminar II
Literatur: Heart of Darkness and its Transformations, 9 entries in the
bibliography, language: English, abstract: The following essay will deal with the
question whether or not Joseph Conrad’s Heart of Darkness is a racist text. This
question comes up because this novel was written during the age of Victoria, a
time of imperialism and colonialism where the term “race” changed its meaning and
became a monolithic factor. The term ‘race’ was first used in English literature
as denoting a class of people, even a family. In eighteen-century usage it was
possible to speak of a race of animals or birds. By the nineteenth century this
imprecision was fully recognized, and it was suggested that the term was purely
subjective, and illuminated the ‘opinion of the investigator rather than ... the
object of investigation.’ (1Bolt: 1971, ix). So from then on, racism, which can be
defined as “ the belief that races have distinctive cultural characteristics
determined by hereditary factors and that this endows some races with an intrinsic
superiority over others” (2Wehmeier:2000,1042) was often included or propagated in
literary works. As Conrad was a member of the Victorian society it is interesting
for today’s readers to examine if he also shared this belief. Furthermore, it has
recently (i.e. within the last twentyfive years) been a frequently-discussed
topic, because Chinua Achebe, the famous Nigerian author, arose this question. So,
first of all, his accusations will be looked at more clearly, in the following, it
is to be regarded if these are actually true, and finally, one will see, if a
final estimation is possible. 1 Christine Bolt, Victorian Attitudes to Race
(London: Routledge & Kegan Paul, 1971) ix. 2 Sally Wehmeier (ed.) Oxford Advanced
Learner’s Dictionary of Current English,6th ed. (Oxford: Oxford University Press,
2000) 1042.
Heart of Darkness Joseph Conrad 2017-07-16 Although Polish by birth, Joseph Conrad
(1857-1924) is regarded as one of the greatest writers in English, and Heart of
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Darkness, first published in 1902, is considered by many his "most famous, finest,
and most enigmatic story." -- Encyclopaedia Britannica. The tale concerns the
journey of the narrator (Marlow) up the Congo River on behalf of a Belgian trading
company. Far upriver, he encounters the mysterious Kurtz, an ivory trader who
exercises an almost godlike sway over the inhabitants of the region. Both repelled
and fascinated by the man, Marlow is brought face to face with the corruption and
despair that Conrad saw at the heart of human existence.In its combination of
narrative and symbolic power, masterly character study and acute psychological
penetration, Heart of Darkness ranks as a landmark of modern fiction. It is a book
no serious student of literature can afford to miss. Heart of Darkness has been
considered for most of this century as a literary classic, and also as a powerful
indictment of the evils of imperialism. It reflects the savage repressions carried
out in the Congo by the Belgians in one of the largest acts of genocide committed
up to that time. Conrad's narrator encounters at the end of the story a man named
Kurtz, dying, insane, and guilty of unspeakable atrocities.extract (chapter 1) :
The Nellie, a cruising yawl, swung to her anchor without a flutter of the sails,
and was at rest. The flood had made, the wind was nearly calm, and being bound
down the river, the only thing for it was to come to and wait for the turn of the
tide. The sea-reach of the Thames stretched before us like the beginning of an
interminable waterway. In the offing the sea and the sky were welded together
without a joint, and in the luminous space the tanned sails of the barges drifting
up with the tide seemed to stand still in red clusters of canvas sharply peaked,
with gleams of varnishedsprits. A haze rested on the low shores that ran out to
sea in vanishing flatness. The air was dark above Gravesend, and farther back
still seemed condensed into a mournful gloom, brooding motionless over the
biggest, and the greatest, town on earth. The Director of Companies was our
captain and our host. We four affectionately watched his back as he stood in the
bows looking to seaward. On the whole river there was nothing that looked half so
nautical. He resembled a pilot, which to a seaman is trustworthiness personified.
It was difficult to realize his work was not out there in the luminous estuary,
but behind him, within the brooding gloom. Between us there was, as I have already
said somewhere, the bond of the sea.Besides holding our hearts together through
long periods of separation, it had the effect of making us tolerant of each
other‟s yarns--and even convictions. The Lawyer--the best of old fellows--had,
because of his many years and many virtues, the only cushion on deck, and was
lying on the only rug. The Accountant had brought out already a box of dominoes,
and was toying architecturally with the bones. Marlow sat cross-legged right aft,
leaning against the mizzen-mast. He had sunken cheeks, a yellow complexion, a
straight back, an ascetic aspect, and, with his arms dropped, the palms of hands
outwards, resembled an idol. The director, satisfied the anchor had good hold,
made his way aft and sat down amongst us. We exchanged a few words lazily.
Afterwards there was silence on board the yacht. For some reason or other we did
not begin that game of dominoes. We felt meditative, and fit for nothing but
placid staring. The day was ending in a serenity of still and exquisite
brilliance. The water shone pacifically; the sky, without a speck, was a benign
immensity of unstained light; the very mist on the Essex marsh was like a gauzy
and radiant fabric, hung from the wooded rises inland, and draping the low shores
in diaphanous folds.
Heart of Darkness and the Secret Sharer Joseph Conrad 2004-05-01 Two of Joseph
Conrad's most compelling and haunting works, in which the deepest perceptions and
desires of the human heart and mind are explored. The finest of all Conrad's
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tales, Heart of Darkness is set in an atmosphere of mystery and menace, and tells
of Marlow's perilous journey up the Congo River to relieve his employer's agent,
the renowned and formidable Mr. Kurtz. What he sees on his journey, and his
eventual encounter with Kurtz, horrify and perplex him. Ultimately, Conrad calls
into question the very bases of civilization, human nature, and imperialism. The
Secret Sharer is the saga of a young, inexperienced skipper forced to decide the
fate of a fugitive sailor who killed a man in self-defense. As he faces his first
moral test the skipper discovers a terrifying truth—and comes face to face with
the secret itself. Heart Of Darkness and The Secret Sharer draw on actual events
and people that Conrad met or heard about during his many far-flung travels. In
portraying men whose incredible journeys on land and at sea are also symbolic
voyages into their own mysterious depths, these two masterful works give credence
to Conrad's acclaim as a major psychological writer. This edition includes: -A
concise introduction that gives readers important background information -A
chronology of the author's life and work -A timeline of significant events that
provides the book's historical context -An outline of key themes and plot points
to help readers form their own interpretations -Detailed explanatory notes Critical analysis, including contemporary and modern perspectives on the work Discussion questions to promote lively classroom and book group interaction -A
list of recommended related books and films to broaden the reader's experience
Enriched Classics offer readers affordable editions of great works of literature
enhanced by helpful notes and insightful commentary. The scholarship provided in
Enriched Classics enables readers to appreciate, understand, and enjoy the world's
finest books to their full potential.
Heart of Darkness Joseph Conrad 1989-01-01 With wide format pages to give generous
margins for notes, the editor presents the latest Conrad scholarship in an
introduction, and also includes notes, selected criticism and a chronology of the
author's life and times.
Heart of Darkness Joseph Conrad 2000-10-31 Selected by the Modern Library as one
of the 100 best novels of all time • Nominated as one of America’s best-loved
novels by PBS’s The Great American Read Introduction by Caryl Phillips Commentary
by H. L. Mencken, E. M. Forster, Virginia Woolf, Ernest Hemingway, Bertrand
Russell, Lionel Trilling, Chinua Achebe, and Philip Gourevitch Originally
published in 1902, Heart of Darkness remains one of this century’s most enduring
works of fiction. Written several years after Joseph Conrad’s grueling sojourn in
the Belgian Congo, the novel is a complex meditation on colonialism, evil, and the
thin line between civilization and barbarity. This edition contains selections
from Conrad’s Congo Diary of 1890—the first notes, in effect, for the novel, which
was composed at the end of that decade. Virginia Woolf wrote of Conrad: “His books
are full of moments of vision. They light up a whole character in a flash. . . .
He could not write badly, one feels, to save his life.”
The Portrayal of Women in Joseph Conrads "Heart Of Darkness" Johannes Viertel
2019-07-10 Essay from the year 2018 in the subject English - History of
Literature, Eras, grade: 1,7, University of Hildesheim (Institut für englische
Sprache und Literatur), course: English Literature - Female Agency in the 20th
century, language: English, abstract: This paper has the intention to display that
the portrayal of women in Joseph Conrads "Heart of Darkness" is sexist and shows
characteristic differences between the male and female gender in terms of
intellect, dignity, power and character. The novella "Heart of Darkness" by Joseph
Conrad has been discussed in depth by various students, professors and literature
experts. Opinions vary widely in the racism debate, colonization / imperialism,
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and the representation of the female gender. For many it is a great piece of
fiction and far ahead of its time. For others, the advocacy of slavery and
imperialism as well as the oppression of women characterizes this novella.
Heart of Darkness and Selected Short Fiction Joseph Conrad 2008 In "Heart of
Darkness, Captain Marlowe must wend his way up the African Congo to recover the
missing Colonel Kurtz in one of the greatest steamship adventures ever told. As
Marlowe's ship Nellie scrapes along the Congo, the voyage into the human soul,
like the morass of steaming foliage along the banks, becomes increasingly dark and
perilous. In addition to the Marlowe tales "Heart of Darkness and "Youth, this new
volume includes Conrad's classic doppelganger tale "The Secret Sharer and the
lesser known "Amy Foster." Michael Matin is a professor in the English Department
of Warren Wilson College in Asheville, North Carolina. Includes an Original Map of
the Congo.
Joseph Conrad and the Fiction of Autobiography Edward W. Said 2008-01-08 Edward W.
Said locates Joseph Conrad's fear of personal disintegration in his constant renarration of the past. Using the author's personal letters as a guide to
understanding his fiction, Said draws an important parallel between Conrad's view
of his own life and the manner and form of his stories. The critic also argues
that the author, who set his fiction in exotic locations like East Asia and
Africa, projects political dimensions in his work that mirror a colonialist
preoccupation with "civilizing" native peoples. Said then suggests that this
dimension should be considered when reading all of Western literature. First
published in 1966, Said's critique of the Western self's struggle with modernity
signaled the beginnings of his groundbreaking work, Orientalism, and remains a
cornerstone of postcolonial studies today.
Heart of Darkness 2019-11-05 Acclaimed cartoonist Peter Kuper delivers a powerful
interpretation of Joseph Conrad's classic novella. Heart of Darkness has unsettled
generations of readers with its haunting portrait of colonialism in Africa.
Acclaimed illustrator Peter Kuper delivers a visually immersive and profound
interpretation of this controversial classic, evoking the danger and suspense at
the heart of this brutal story. Longtime admirers of the novella will appreciate
his innovative interpretations, while new readers will discover a brilliant
introduction to a canonical work of twentieth-century literature.
Metaphysical dimension in Joseph Conrad's "Heart of Darkness" Sofia Arslan
2016-11-22 Literature Review from the year 2014 in the subject English Language
and Literature Studies - Literature, grade: University, , course: Modern Novel,
language: English, abstract: This short text examines the metaphysical dimension
in Joseph Conrad's "Heart of Darkness". Conrad has created Heart of Darkness in
such a way that the literary devices of symbolism, imagery, paradox and
personification act as a catalyst for bringing out the metaphysical meaning behind
the literal text. The physical journey of Marlowe to Congo, the atrocities he
witnesses there and the insight he gains – all of it is fleshed out and given
emblematic form on a metaphysical dimension.
Heart of Darkness Illustrated Joseph Conrad 2021-04-28 Heart of Darkness (1899) is
a novella by Polish-British novelist Joseph Conrad about a narrated voyage up the
Congo River into the Congo Free State in the Heart of Africa.Charles Marlow, the
narrator, tells his story to friends aboard a boat anchored on the River Thames.
This setting provides the frame for Marlow's story of his obsession with the
successful ivory trader Kurtz. Conrad offers parallels between London ("the
greatest town on earth") and Africa as places of darkness.
Joseph Conrad Nicolas Tredell 1999 At last available in a single volume:
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comprehensive overviews and concise analyses of the key critical texts and
approaches to the most-studied works of literature. By assembling extracts from
essays, reviews, and articles, the columbia critical guides provide students with
ready access to the most important secondary writings on a single text or pair of
texts by a given writer. each volume: -- Offers a balanced and nuanced approach to
criticism, drawing on a wide array of British and American sources -- Explains
criticism in terms of key approaches, allowing students to grasp the central
issues for each work -- Is edited by a noted scholar who specializes in the writer
or work in question -- Includes notes and a comprehensive bibliography and index.
The critical works in this collection analyze the complex narrative technique of
heart of darkness while exploring its evocation of myth, philosophy, and politics,
its attitudes to empire, its images of Africa, and its representations of women.
Examining secondary sources from the 1900s to the 1990s, this guide is an
indispensable resource for the study of one of Conrad's most potent works.
An Image of Africa Chinua Achebe 2010 Asserts the author's belief in Joseph Conrad
as a 'bloody racist' and his conviction that Conrad's novel "Heart of Darkness"
only serves to perpetuate damaging stereotypes of black people. This title
includes "The Trouble with Nigeria", the author's searing outpouring of his
frustrations with his country.
Heart of Darkness Joseph Conrad 2016-09-02 "Heart of Darkness follows the story of
Charlie Marlow's time working on the Congo River. In his attempts to aid Mr.
Kurtz, the chief of the Inner Station, Marlow is confronted with the cruel
realities of European imperialism in Africa. This Norton Critical Edition is based
on the 1902 English first book publication. The text comes paired with eplanatory
footnotes, illustrations and photographs, and an introduction by the editor.
"Backgrounds and Contexts" explores the wide range of historical attitudes that
influenced the text, including essays on imperialism and the Congo, NineteenthCentury Attitudes Toward Race, Conrad in the Congo, and The Author on Art and
Literature. "Criticism" examines a wide range of critical responses to the
novella, which span from Conrad's peers up until the twenty-first century. Essays
from Chinua Achebe, Jeremy Hawthorn, Hunt Hawkins, Ian Watts, J. Hillis Miller,
and others have been carried over from the previous edition. These classic essays
are further supported by new material from Benita Parry, Susan Jones, Richard J.
Ruppel, Adriana Cavarero, Jeffrey Mathes McCarthy, Urmila Seshagirl, and Nidesh
Lawtoo. The collection of essays on film adaptations of the novella has been
completely revised to include essays by Robert L. Carringer, Seymour Chatman, and
Pamela Demory. A Chronology and revised Selected Bibliography are also included."Heart of Darkness - Ed. Peters Joseph Conrad 2018-12-27 Heart of Darkness is based
upon Joseph Conrad’s own experience in the Congo; “it is,” as he remarks in his
1916 author’s note to Youth: A Narrative and Two Other Stories, “experience pushed
a little (and only very little) beyond the actual facts.” Unlike many other
editions, this new edition of Conrad’s most famous tale focuses on the time in
which Conrad was himself in the Congo, while also exploring the differences
between his reported experiences and their reshaping in fiction. This edition
includes an extensive selection of Conrad’s correspondence and autobiographical
writing, as well as contemporary accounts of the Congo from other writers.
Contemporary reviews situate Heart of Darkness in its literary contexts.
Gardens Robert Pogue Harrison 2010-10 Humans have long turned to gardens - both
real and imaginary - for sanctuary from the frenzy and tumult that surrounds them.
Those gardens may be as far away from everyday reality as Gilgamesh's garden of
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the gods or as near as our own backyard, but in their very conception and the
marks they bear of human care and cultivation, gardens stand as restorative,
nourishing, necessary havens. With Gardens, Robert Pogue Harrison graces readers
with a thoughtful, wide-ranging examination of the many ways gardens evoke the
human condition. Moving from the gardens of ancient philosophers to the gardens of
homeless people in contemporary New York, he shows how, again and again, the
garden has served as a check against the destruction and losses of history. The
ancients, explains Harrison, viewed gardens as both a model and a location for the
laborious self-cultivation and self-improvement that are essential to serenity and
enlightenment, an association that has continued throughout the ages. The Bible
and Qur'an; Plato's Academy and Epicurus's Garden School; Zen rock and Islamic
carpet gardens; Boccaccio, Rihaku, Capek, Cao Xueqin, Italo Calvino, Ariosto,
Michel Tournier, and Hannah Arendt - all come into play as this work explores the
ways in which the concept and reality of the garden has informed human thinking
about mortality, order, and power. Alive with the echoes and arguments of Western
thought, Gardens is a fitting continuation of the intellectual journeys of
Harrison's earlier classics, Forests and The Dominion of the Dead. Voltaire
famously urged us to cultivate our gardens; with this compelling volume, Robert
Pogue Harrison reminds us of the nature of that responsibility - and its enduring
importance to humanity.
Joseph Conrad's Heart of Darkness Harold Bloom 2008 Presents a collection of
critical essays about Conrad's famous novel, arranged in chronological order of
publication.
Joseph Conrad's Heart of Darkness D.C.R.A. Goonetilleke 2009-03-23 Joseph Conrad’s
novella, Heart of Darkness, has fascinated critics and readers alike, engaging
them in highly controversial debate as it deals with fundamental issues of good
and evil, civilisation, race, love and heroism. This classic tale transcends the
boundaries of time and place and has inspired famous film and television
adaptations emphasising the cultural significance and continued relevance of the
book. This guide to Conrad’s captivating novel offers: an accessible introduction
to the text and contexts of Heart of Darkness a critical history, surveying the
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many interpretations of the text from publication to the present a selection of
new essays and reprinted critical essays on Heart of Darkness, by Ian Watt, Linda
Dryden, Ruth Nadelhaft, J. Hillis Miller and Peter Brooks, providing a range of
perspectives on the novel and extending the coverage of key critical approaches
identified in the survey section cross-references between sections of the guide,
in order to suggest links between texts, contexts and criticism suggestions for
further reading. Part of the Routledge Guides to Literature series, this volume is
essential reading for all those beginning detailed study of Heart of Darkness and
seeking not only a guide to the novel, but a way through the wealth of contextual
and critical material that surrounds Conrad's text.
Heart of Darkness Joseph Conrad 2012-08-28 In a novella which remains highly
controversial to this day, Conrad explores the relations between Africa and
Europe. On the surface, this is a horrifying tale of colonial exploitation. The
narrator, Marlowe journeys on business deep into the heart of Africa. But there he
encounters Kurtz, an idealist apparently crazed and depraved by his power over the
natives, and the meeting prompts Marlowe to reflect on the darkness at the heart
of all men. This short but complex and often ambiguous story, which has been the
basis of several films and plays, continues to provoke interpretation and
discussion. Heart of Darkness grew out of a journey Joseph Conrad took up the
Congo River; the verisimilitude that the great novelist thereby brought to his
most famous tale everywhere enhances its dense and shattering power. Apparently a
sailor’s yarn, it is in fact a grim parody of the adventure story, in which the
narrator, Marlow, travels deep into the heart of the Congo where he encounters the
crazed idealist Kurtz and discovers that the relative values of the civilized and
the primitive are not what they seem. Heart of Darkness is a model of economic
storytelling, an indictment of the inner and outer turmoil caused by the European
imperial misadventure, and a piercing account of the fragility of the human soul.
The Collected Letters of Joseph Conrad Joseph Conrad 1983
Nostromo Joseph Conrad 2013-01-23 Tale of capitalist exploitation and rebellion,
set in a fictional South American republic, employs flashbacks and glimpses of the
future to depict the lure of silver and its effects on men.
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